
Les Meredith 

 

Thank you for considering my concerns raised in opposition to House Bill 151 and Senate Bill 

132, the Save Women’s Sports Act. This dangerous legislation targets an already vulnerable 

group of Ohio youth and denies them the often life saving opportunity to participate in sports.  

 

As someone who participated in track and cross country throughout high school, I see no 

problem with trans kids being allowed to participate in sports. There are regulations put into 

place to prevent any unfair advantages being given to a trans kid in sports based on their birth 

sex. 

 

I urge you to oppose HB151 and SB132 and protect our state’s athletes.  

 

 

https://van.statevoices.org/ContactsDetails.aspx?VANID=EID2905176F&ContactsStoryID=EIDCFCJ&FromPage=StoryDetails

